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June 22, 2021 

FLPD IS INVESTIGATING A SHOOTING THAT LED TO 
DAMAGE AT FORT LAUDERDALE CITY HALL  

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a shooting that occurred 
at approximately 12:45 a.m. on Tuesday, June 22nd at 11 North Andrews Avenue in the 
city of Fort Lauderdale. 

Preliminary investigation has revealed patrol officers responded to the area following a 
ShotSpotter notification. Evidence was collected on scene which determined a shooting 
did occur. No victims were located at or near the scene.  

At approximately 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, June 22nd, Fort Lauderdale Police received a 
call reporting damage to two windows at the City Hall building. This damage appears 
to be consistent with gun fire from the shooting which occurred nearby. No injuries 
were reported from City Hall.  

The investigation into the incident is ongoing but at this time, City Hall does not appear 
to be the intended target.  

Anyone with information is encouraged to contact Detective M. Tisch at 954-828-6630, 
Detective J. Knapp at 954-828-4787, or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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